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Shalfleet C.E. Primary  
The purpose of the Federation of the Church Schools of Shalfleet 

and Yarmouth is to educate children in an atmosphere of Christian love where all achieve the 

very best they can, now and throughout their lives. 

 
http://fosay.co.uk Headteacher: Mrs. E Grainger Deputy 

Headteacher: Mrs. G Westhorpe 
 

 

 
 

 

 

  
 
 

  
 
 
 

RESPECT ● RESILIENCE ● RELATIONSHIPS 

Letters Home 

 

Weekly Newsletter – 25th April 2024 

Attendance 

Over a school year, we are due to open for 190 days 
which equates to 380 sessions with registration in 
the morning at 8.35am and after lunch in the 
afternoon. 
 
Attendance is affected if a pupil is not present at 
school for any whole session including registration. 

Attendance Target  

Attendance Last Term  
 

Attendance This Year 

94% 

100%  

94%  
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 Important Information 

 
 
 

 

  
 

 

 
In the Community  

 
- 22nd May – Community 

Connector Drop In 
Session 

Dates for your Diary 

 

2nd May – Year 3 Trip to Freshwater Causeway   

2nd May - Year 4 Trip Ventnor Botanical Gardens 

3rd May – Year 4 Sharing 

13th – 16th May – Year 6 SATS 

17th May – Year 3 Sharing  

17th May - Year 6 Trip Paulton’s Park 

21st May – Year 3 County Show  

23rd May – Parent Forum @ Shalfleet 

24th May – Development Day – School Closed 

27th May – 31st May – Half – Term return to School on Monday 3rd 
June  

25th June – Sports Day 

 

 

 

Sports Fixtures 
 

24th April – Tag Rugby Tournament @ Wootton 
Recreation Ground @ 1.30pm 

 
Well done to all that took part! 

 
 
 

 
 

Federation Mission Statement and Values 
Mission Statement 

‘We value and respect everyone within an atmosphere of Christian love.  Our 
welcoming community builds strong relationships and is dedicated to supporting 
everyone to flourish academically, emotionally, socially and culturally through an 

excellent and engaging curriculum.’ 
Values 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Psalm 84:3 – Even the sparrow has found a 
home, and the swallow a nest for herself, where 

she may have her young– a place near your 
altar, LORD Almighty, my King and my God. 

School Contacts for Staff 
Can we politely request that when you need to contact any staff in school, you 

do so via email or telephone in the first instance.  If you arrive at reception 
unannounced, staff will probably not be able to speak due to teaching and other 

commitments.  Also, staff may not able to respond to messages instantly.  If 
messages are not urgent, we aim to respond as soon as practically possible, 

which may not be the same day. 
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Gold Awards 
 

This week’s gold award winners are: 
 

Year R – George, Toby H, Margot 
Year 1 – Delilah, Teddy, Tommy 

Year 2 – Whole Class, Frank, Mariana, Alfie W 
Year 3 – Sienna, Lowen, Charlie 

Year 4 – Isaac, Otto, Noah 
Year 5 – Borys, Fred 

Year 6 – Henry, Harry 
 

Well Done Everyone! 

 

 
 

               20th –  26th  April  

 
  

Edith    Enzo   Mabel 
 

Oliver P 
 

 

 

 
 
This week’s Golden Welly 

 
Grayson 

 

Sports Tokens 
 

This week’s sports token 
totals are: 

 
 

Lighthouse – 15 
 

Needles – 19 
 

Lifeboat – 16 
 

Osbourne – 18 
 

Well Done everyone! 
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Outdoor Learning Video’s 

 
Please find attached the link for Outdoor Learning Spring Video’s 

 
       https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLK2HeVwRf-q675w0_XwEqONOaMNcyY4M9 
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Little Explorers Preschool Weekly Update! 
 

Curious Squirrel’s 🐿 
The children in the Curious Squirrel’s room this week have enjoyed sharing the story superworm! Following this 

interest we have spent some time in the forest school garden searching for superworm and his friends! The 
children also enjoyed doing some intricate painting with fine paint brushes which supported the development 

of their fine motor skills, as they decided to paint some beautiful pictures of their very own super worms as well 
as some robins like the robin we have in our garden! This week the children particularly enjoyed small world 

play and explored a mixture of construction & small world animals as they formed amazing bridges out of small 
wooden blocks for the animals to cross!  

 
 
                                                       

 
 
 
 
 

 
Wise Owl’s 🦉 

The children in the Wise Owl’s room this week have created an amazing group painting filled with some 
beautiful spring themed paintings such as colourful flowers! Following on from our interest of spring time 
and our beautiful flower paintings, the children have also been curious about the plants in our garden and 
have enjoyed watering them using watering cans and jugs! On St George’s day the children were intrigued 

about the English flag and spent time with practitioners chatting about the colours on our flag whilst 
making their very own mini flags to take home! Some of our 2024 school cohort have also spent some time 

with the current reception children and teachers as part of their transition! They loved playing in the 
garden! 
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Parent Forum 
 

Mrs Grainger look forward to seeing parents and having a catch up 
with you at Parent Forum – next meeting 23rd May @Shalfleet.  Please 

email shalfleet@fosay.co.uk if you are able to attend. 
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